4 EUROPEAN ELECTIONS - POLLING PLACE (AN177-2004)

It is reported that the Marryat Hall is the designated Polling Place for electors in the City Centre. Due
to a major Conference, the Hall is not available for the European Elections on 10th June.

In the circumstances, the Council is asked to designate the Main Reception, 18 City Square as a
Polling Place for those electors for that election only.

There are no changes to any other Polling Places. However, the Council is asked to delegate

authority to the Chief Executive to authorise any substitute Polling Place required in the event of any
existing Polling Place becoming unavailable.
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